
 
 

All ramps, PWC lifts, slips, and buoys will be available for use THROUGH 
THE END OF OCTOBER. All watercraft must be removed by November 
4th. The website will be updated should this deadline be extended. Any 
paddle boards or kayaks remaining at the lakefront by Monday, 
November 4th will be deemed abandoned. The watercraft will be 
removed and donated to Inspiration Ministries. 
 
If you own a locker, you are welcome to use it for storage over the 
winter. Please make sure it is secured with a heavy-duty lock. 
 

https://www.inspirationministries.org/boat-vehicle-donation/

